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1st November 2015 
 
Dear Member/ Prospective Member 
 
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING  & GET TOGETHER-2015  
We cordially invite you to the Annual General Meeting  and Get together of Puttalai 
Maha Vidyalayam Old Students Association (UK). 
 
Date and Time :   Saturday 5th December  2015 at 6.00 p.m to 10.30 p,m 
Venue   :   Stoneleigh Scout Hall, 2 Dell Lane, Stoneleigh, Epsom                
                                        KT17 2NE 
Agenda  : 

1. Welcome address by President 
2. Audited Financial Statement by Treasurer 
3. Election of office Bearers for the year 2016.  President  Secretary  Treasurer  Vice President  Assistant Secretary  Assistant Treasurer  5 Committee Members 
Nomination forms can be downloaded from our website or obtained from      
Secretary by post.  
4. Any other business and Questions. 

The admission to the Get together and AGM is free of Charge.  
 
If you or your children want to perform at the event please get in touch with one 
of the committee members before 21 November 2015. 
 If you are not already a member for the current year, please download the 
Membership Form from our Website (www.puttalaischool.org) and  return to the 
address given on the form or bring it to the meeting. We need new people in the 
Committee for the next year. If you can devote few hours and thereby make some 
contribution to the school and help the development of Puloly, please become a 
committee member by completing the nomination form and send it to the 
Secretary either by email or post before 28 November 2015.  
We look forward to your presence at the AGM and the Get together. 
Thank you, 
Yours truly 
 
 
K Veluppillai On behalf of the Executive Committee. 
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